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ing wliere several voices, as wvell as hearts, are lifted in
sincerity and faith cannot be a failure, and until we can
make our united petitioning to the Lord of the harvest. Hie
will not Ilopen tlie windows of Heaven and pour us out
a hlessing." See to it that these winter f rosts do not chili
our zeal in this service to our King, but as we have the
opportunity let us be faithful in using it, gratefully bearing
witness to the response our hearts have given to the Gosp)ýl
message.

Dear workers, what is it that shall give to us strong
bands, stout liearts, willing feet, abulity to work for thue
Master, loving obedience to our King, but the constraining
love of Christl This shcsld he the nmotive power in otur
service; without it we cannot do energetic, aggressive work,
and expect a blessing on the cause we are seeking to build
up. May this IlPeace on earth, good-will te men,» mean
more to us this year than ever, and in the words of Frances
Ridley Havergal, 1 will say,

"Another year for Jesus
Iiow can I wish for you

A greater joy or blessing,
Oh, fellow9-worker, true?

Eternity with Jesus
Is long enongh for rest;

Thank God that we are spared to work
For I{im whom we love best."

FROM THE AUXILIARIES.

IN MEMORIAM.

GAGETOWN, N.B. -I regret to announce to our missionary
friends the death of one of our number, Miss Mabel Corey,
wlio died August 26th. She was an only daugliter, and
leaves devoted parents to mouru, thougi nlot witliout hope
of lier resurrection uinte life.

In lier the Gagetown Auxiliary of the Woman's Mission-
ary Society lose a cheerful and willing worker, and, while
we sympathize witli ler bereaved parents, we rejoice that
we can look beyond and count our loas lier eteraal gain.

L. SimpsoN, Cor. Sec.

OXIANTRY AND HÂRLEm.-In renewing our work for the
past year, we have reason for thankfulness, insomucli as we
can report an increase ini both inembers and means. Yet
how much more we might have done the Master alone knows.
Do we, as Christian women, ever realize that we are held
responsible for the .work we miglit have done

We have held one public meeting, and it proved a success
in every particular, being the first attempt of the kind we
have ever undertaken. The programme was enlivened hy
Mrs. Rilance (our pastor's wife) reading a paper on Foreign
Mission Work, which was well received. The receipts of
the evening, taken at the door by two of our young ladies,
as a voluntary -collection, amounted to $14. Early Iast year
our Auxiliary sent a box of household furnishings te the new
Frenchl nstitute, Montreal, valued at $40, and could I give.
a list of the various articles contained in that box it would
lie amusing, SutUicient to add, there was almost everything
fromn a potato-pounder to bedding. Thon our friond, Mrs.
Dr. Bolton (who, in coînpany with lier liusband, went froin
this section to work among the Indians in British Columbia)
wrote, asking 0cr ladies te clothe a little Indian girl in the
Crosby Girls Home, Port Simpson. Wo responded at once,
and a box of clothing was sent te lier, and we ail feel es.
pecially interested in our little Indian girl. Total amount
raised during the year, $41.69. We have eight suhecribers
to the OUTTLOOK. RELEPE GÂALL,&OHER, Cor. Sec.

OTTAwA EÂsTr held ifs Annual Meeting on Tuesday, Sept-
ember l6th. Tliere was a good attendance The Secretary's

report showed a membership of thirty-three, with an average
attendance of ton. The Treasurer reported ha% ing sent
during the year just closed $37 to Brandi Treasurer.
Whîle we feel that the interest has been well-sustained, yet
we hope for better things in the near future. We had the
great pleasure of a visit froin Mrs. James Gooderham, of
Toronto, who congratulated us on what lias been acconi-
plished by this Auxiliary, and encouraged us tepsso
with renewed energy and zeal.

Quarterly meetings have been recommended, and we held
our first on Wednesday evening, October 1âth. The Sunday-
school hall was well filled. We were favored with an
address by Miss Wright, also by hearing the report froni
Branch meeting. Miss Hurdman gave us a solo, and last,
but not least, our iPresident explained why the Woman's
Missioniary Society was organized, reviewed the work done,
and gave some of the resuits. A collection taken amounted
to $4.86.

Officers for the ensuing year are: President, Mrs. W. A.
Lloyd; Vice-I'resident, Mrs. J. T. Pennock; 2nd Vice-
President, Mrs. Thos. Langreli; 3rd Vice-President, Mrs.
John Burns; Recording Secretary, Mrs. A. P. Bradley;
rCorresponding Secretary, Mrs. F. R. Whiteside; Treasurer,
Mrs. T. W. Kenny. L. A. WHITESIDE, Cor. SOC.

WiNsLoE, P.E.I.-The second Annual Meeiing of thîs
Auxiliary was lield in Winsloe Church, on Wednesday,
October 29tli. The chair was taken by the President, Mrm
W. J. Kirby. The meeting opened by singing the doxology,
and prayer by the Rev. G. W. Fisher, of Pownall. A Bible.
reading by Mrs. G. Reardon, report of Treasurer, and sing-
ing at intervals, followed. Mrs. W. J. Kirby addressed the
audience, giving an account of the Woman's Missionary
Convention held in Charlottetown, which was very inter-
esting, and urged woinen to their duty.

A dialogue was given by five littie girls, also a dialogue
by five young ladies; a very interesting speech by the Rev.
G. W. Fisher, a brief address by the Rev. W. J. Kirby, and
the meeting closeeI by singing the doxology. Collection, $6.

LiLLA BRYBNTON, Cor. Sec.

IROCxWOOD.-At the begînningl of another year, it is with
gratitude to the Giver of every blessing we record the grow-
ing interest of our Auxiliary in funds and membership.
Our mionthly meetings have been the means, in the hand of
Him for whom we work, of ricli blessings, and the awakening
of some to more earnest life for the cause of the Master.
At the last meeting of the year we gave a plain te& at the
home of our President, Mrs. S. Harris, and placed an
41offering-box " in the hall for a free-will offering nte the
Lord. After a pleasant and profitable time our meeting
closed, and the box contained $6. We had a very successful
public meeting at the close of the year. Rev. W. H.Harvey,
of Guelph, gave a stirring and earnest address on the mis-.
sionary work. We obtained several new members. At the
beginning of the year we have mucli te encourage us, kniow-
ing it is Ilnot by miglit nor by power, but by My Spirit
saith the Lord." Mas. Oxo. CLÂRCSON;, Cor. Sec.

WINCiîESTERn.-We are very tliankful to note a growing
intere8t in our Society. Since the annual Brandi Meeting,
which was held in Morrisburg, the ladies wlio attended
were stiînulated te greater energy, and, as a littie leaven
leaveneth the wliole lump, each one's spirit seems te have
cauglit the fire. We now have seven new mernberg. We
hold our meetings the second Wednesday in every month.
Acting upon tli suggestion of our pastor, Rev. Mr. B3 rown,
each one in turn invites the Auxtiliary to meet at lier home,
at the hour of 4.30; froin that until 5.30 w8 transaet our


